Corrigendum for Expression of Interest (EOI)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reference to the advertisement for “Expression of Interest (EOI)” published in the daily newspapers on 05-11-2020 and also uploaded on the PPRA website regarding Energy Audits of Gas Based Captive Power Plants. The date for opening of proposals shall commence from 05-11-2020 and the closing date and time shall be 07-12-2020, at 1600 hours. Bids shall be opened after thirty minutes of the deadline for submission of EOI.
Other terms and conditions of the EOI will remain the same.
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